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Comments: I do not agree with the action being proposed in the Holland Lake Lodge development plan. Fixing up

existing buildings would be fine, but to raze a historic property to build a vanity resort for wealthy out of staters is

unacceptable. We have already seen the Park City/Aspenification of Montana in Whitefish and Big Sky. These

places are all but inaccessible to real Montanans-Holland Lake doesn't need to be added to that list. 

History has shown that trusting corporations with the environmental welfare of Montana's public lands is a losing

proposition. Cutting down trees and building a water/sewer plant would just be the beginning. Where does the

expansion end? Who keeps this company accountable? Can the area support this kind of development?

I urge the Forest Service to reject this request, or failing that, require an environmental impact statement to study

the scope and effect of such a preposterous development. Do your jobs. 


